
 

 

 

MOTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Couros will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 

‘That Council 

1. Stands by the people of Ukraine in support of peace. 

2. Asks the Lord Mayor to write to representatives of the Ukrainian community in Adelaide expressing the City 
of Adelaide’s support for their homeland and to invite them to meet with her and the Deputy Lord Mayor at 
the Town Hall to lend support to their cause for peace.’ 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT 
 

1. Should the motion be carried the Lord Mayor will write to representatives of the Ukrainian community with 
the intention of inviting representatives to a meeting at Adelaide Town Hall as soon as it can be arranged.   

 

Should the motion be carried, the following implications of this motion should be considered. Note any costs 

provided are estimates only – no quotes or prices have been obtained: 

Public consultation 

 

Not applicable 

External consultant advice 

 

Not applicable 

Legal advice / litigation (eg contract 

breach) 

 

Not applicable 

Impacts on existing projects 

 

Not applicable 

Budget reallocation 

 

Not applicable 

Capital investment Not applicable 

Ukraine Support and Acknowledgement 
 

 

08/03/2022 

Council 

Council Member  

Councillor Couros 

 

 

Public 

 

Contact Officer:  

Clare Mockler, Chief Executive 
Officer 

 



 

 

Staff time in preparing the workshop / 

report requested in the motion 

Not applicable 

Other Not applicable 

Staff time in receiving and preparing 

this administration comment 

 

To prepare this administration comment in response to the motion on 

notice took approximately 4 hours.  

 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


